
At St MaryÕs we have been celebrating our artistic skills by sharing 
our Art work in a whole school art exhibition. 
This was also a good opportunity to share some work developed 
from our new Art curriculum, and share what a positive impact it 
has had. 

Last half term every class focussed on 3D Art during their Art ses-
sions. Each class looked at artists who create 3D work, experiment-
ed and explored their own 3D pieces.  Finally every class produced a 
piece of 3D work for our school Art exhibition. 

In Ash class the children made 3D animals 
after reading ‘Greedy ZebraÕ by Mwenye 
Hadithi. 
The children used wire as a base and covered 
in Modroc.  Finally they painted their designs 
with brusho. 

In year 1 the children completed a sculptural project. 
This begun with making drawings from observation, 
exploring media, and transforming the drawings from 

2D to 
3D to 
make a 
bird.  



In years 2 and 3 we explored 
stick transformations.  
As artists we used our creative 
skills to re-see and re-imagine 
the world.  

 
 
 
We explored how we could transform   
a familiar object into new and fun 
form. 

In year 6 we explored how traditional and con-
temporary artists use cut-
outs for artistic affect. A 
We adapted their tech-
niques to make your own 
shadow puppets.  

 

 


